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Information for October

Visit our Website

Principal's Message

Glenbard South continues to plan for our transition to our Hybrid
Learning Model on Monday, October 19th. Please be sure to
review the attached Student Welcome Video and FAQ with your
student to ensure they are prepared when returning for Hybrid
learning. If at any time you determine that a fully remote schedule
would better suit your student, please contact your student's
guidance counselor.

Student Welcome Video

Student FAQ

Important Dates



Important dates:

On-campus PSAT/NMSQT for juniors Oct. 17
In Person and Virtual Spirit Week Oct. 19 - Oct. 23
On-campus SAT makeup test for seniors Oct. 27
Parent-teacher conferences via Zoom Oct. 28-29
No School Oct. 30
Election Day, no school, Nov. 3
Athletic on-campus contact days, ongoing
Driver education behind-the-wheel started on Sept. 21.
Technology Center of DuPage (TCD) in-person hybrid started on Sept.
28.

Over 1st semester there are a few weeks where classes meet on a day
different than the regular Hybrid schedule. Please make sure to review
the semester calendar with your student so they know which class to go
to or login to.
Please review our first semester calendar here.

SPIRIT WEEK Monday Oct. 19- Friday Oct. 23

SHOW YOUR SPIRIT RAIDERS!



College of DuPage Virtual Visit
The College of DuPage virtual visit is this Monday, October 19 at 1:30. The
admissions representative will be speaking about the various programs COD
offers, including an associate's degree, certificate and technical programs,



transfer opportunities and their 2+2 and 3+1 programs. Please sign up in
Naviance to attend. 

Parent Teacher Confrences

A Successful New Student Orientation



On October 15th and 16th our Link Crew Leaders and Staff welcomed new students for
New Students Orientation! It was so great to see all of your "Smiling Eyes"! Thank you to
all of our Link Crew Leaders for such a welcoming experience for these new students.
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